
Red Hill Church of Christ 
P.O. Box 144 
Manchester, TN  37349 

Church of Christ 
2839 Hillsboro Hwy. 

Manchester, TN 37355 

Web site: redhillchurchofchrist.com 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 144, Manchester, TN 37349 

Office Phone: 931-728-2859 

Service Times: 

 

Sunday 

Bible Study —- 9:00 AM 

Worship —–-- 10:00 AM 

Evening ———-  6:00 PM 

 

Wednesday 

Bible Study —- 7:00 PM 

Elders 

Ralph Hart———-931-273-7490 

Dale Philpott —- 931-409-9334 

Chuck Taylor —- 931-728-7086 

 

Deacons 

Tim Dotson 

Virgil Morgan 

Paul Parsley 

Jerry White 

“And He said to them’ “Go into all the world and 

preach the gospel to every creature’…” Mark 16:15 

SERVICE ASSIGNMENTS

January 21, 2024

Sunday Morning Sunday Evening: 

Bible Study Song Leader: Mark Newman

Song Leader: Mark Newman Prayer: Allen Sherrill

Prayer: David Welborn Lord's Table: Tim Dotson

Closing Prayer: Ernest Finney

Worship Service

Announcements: Brent Roberts Wednesday Evening:

Song Leader: Mark Newman January 24

Prayer: Prater Powell Song Leader: Mark Newman

Scripture Reading: Mike Sain Prayer: Bob Brinkmann

Sermon: Ralph Hart Announcements: Chuck Taylor

Lord's Table: Tim Dotson Closing Prayer: Jerry White

Jamie McCullough

Coty Haggard

Thomas White

Closing Prayer: Alex Newman

Greeters: NO GREETERS

TODAY

Preacher
Ralph Wayne Hart

Phone: 931-273-7490
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PRAYERS 
 
Barbara Brumbelow  and hus-
band are fighting illness. 
Chuck & Martha Taylor both 
sick  at home. 
Wilma Williams is having back 
problems. 
Virgil Robinson is recovering 
from a fall. 
Judy Randall is having more 
health issues and needs prayers. 
Barbara Jones, mother-in-law of 
Brenda Jones, is having a health 
issue and prayers requested. 
Terry Fletcher, who has been on 
our prayer list, is in grave condi-
tion at this time.  His son Kyle 
asked for prayers for both of them. 
 
Remember the McMahan & Pars-
ley family as they mourn the 
passing of  Janice Carole 
McMahan. She was mother of 
Yvette Parsley.  The funeral is Fri-
day (12th) at Manchester Funeral 
Home. Visitation from 2-4, with 
singing service at 4. 
 
CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR THE 
FOLLOWING: 
Peggy Fults, Wilma Williams. 
Tammy Sherrill,     Virginia Mill-
raney, Cordelia Burnette,      

Continued: 
Bertha Smith,            Susan 
Parsley, Janice Keasling,  C 
Joan Wright,          Jonathan 
Lee, Cliff Throneberry,       
Rachael Archer and those work-
ing in  Russia & Ukraine.  
 

 SHUT IN 
 

Judy Atnip (NHC, Franklin) 
Bill & Sharrell Buchanan 
(home),  
Helen Clutter, (Bailey Manor, 
room 5) 
Martha Dicus ( MacArthur Man-
or, 728-4198), 
Morris & Jean Floyd  (home)  
Elmer & Lottie Green, (home) 
Dorothy Gribble (mother of 
Janie Dotson, Manchester Rehab)  
Mary Jernigan (home) 
Reta Jones, (home of daughter) 
 
 

FOOD COORDINATORS 
FOR  JANUARY 

Judy  Lineberger @ 841-0196, & 
Grace Davidson @ 728-7364 

 

UPCOMING  
 

January 20th Ladies Day @ East 
Main St.  Time: 9:30– lunch. 
Guest speaker: Christy Cook. 
 

January 21st, TABS will be host-
ed by Hillsboro. 

MEMORIALS 
 
A donation to the Mission Fund 
has been given in memory of 
Jean Elrod, by her daughter, Pa-
tricia Haley. 
 
A donation to the North Elemen-
tary Library, in memory of 
Janice Carole  McMahan. Given 
by Red Hill. 
 

RIGHTEOUSNESS EXALTS A 
NATION  

 
(PROVERBS 14:34) 

 
 The American people are rightfully 
concerned about the direction of 
our nation.  
 
In July it was reported by Politico 
that almost three quarters (73%) 
of Americans say that the United 
States is on the wrong track. 
 
A Rasmussen poll found 605 of 
Americans believe race relations 
are worse than when President 
Obama was elected.  
 
Approximately one-third of the en-
tire population of the United States 
currently has a sexually transmit-
ted disease according to the Cen-
ter for Disease Control and Pre-

vention. 
 It costs our nation about 16 billion 
dollars a year to treat sexually 
transmitted diseases.  
 
The United States has the highest 
teen pregnancy rate in the indus-
trialized world.  
 
According to the National Center 
for Missing and Exploited Chil-
dren, there are 747,408 registered 
sex offenders in the United States.  
 
In the United States today, more 
than half of all couples “move in 
together” before they get married.  
A startling 38% of children age 5 
and under receive welfare bene-
fits.  
 
Just a short part of the Editorial 
from the Spiritual Sword, page 1, 
October Issue 2016 
             ******************* 
 
P.S. Many of the above statistics 
are on the rise since 2016.  Does 
this not alarm us as  
Christians?    
 
Please make studying God’s 
Word a priority in your life and 
life of your children.  If we don’t 
live as the Bible teaches, what is 
to become of US??? 


